
 

 

Announcements 

Tuesday, April 15, 2025 

Blue Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  
  

 

Warhawks, tomorrow is a Homeroom day! Please arrive at your Homeroom classroom 
prior to 7:20 AM!  

Mrs. Martin's PE classes will NOT be swimming today. Please meet in the gym at South 
Campus for an activity.  

As a reminder, students do not have school this Friday, April 18, or Monday, April 
21.  Make sure to sign up ahead of time for Resources next week so you're not 
randomly placed in a classroom.  

Remember also, you MUST have a hall pass to leave your classroom. Hall passes MAY 

NOT be shared by students. Teachers, please contact the print room if you need new 

hall passes for your classroom.  

 

Have you been missing your calculator since the pre-ACT testing last week? Come to 

the front office and ask the greeter if it has been found. 

 

Vanguard Ensemble is at North campus band room 102 today, from 2:45-3:45 

 

German Club has a meeting at South campus, in room 315, from 2:45-3:45 

 

Spanish Honor Society Tertulia is meeting off campus @ Senior Thomas, from 7:00-

8:00  

 

Have a terrific Tuesday!! 


